
July 3, 2012 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: DW 12-085; Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed please find for filing in behalf of the Town of Hampton, an original and seven 
copies of the Town of Hampton's Petition to Intervene in the above matter. 

Thank you for your cooperation with regard to the above. 

Very truly yours, 

-/lt~# ~41/414(_ 
Mark S. Gearreald, Hampton Town Attorney 

cc: Board of Selectmen 
Frederick W. Welch, Hampton Town Manager 
Service List 




